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Caiti Hall

From: Caiti Hall

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 10:31 AM

To: 'ice-foia@dhs.gov'

Subject: RE: ICE Clarification Request FOIA Number 2018-ICFO-03033

Hello: 
 
Based on publicly available data, I believe the corresponding contract/solicitation numbers for the Etowah County 
Detention Center (“ECDC”) located at 827 Forrest Avenue, Gadseden, AL 35901 include but are not limited to:  J-B01-M-
130, 01-99-0132, and 02-INS-01. However, I do not know if these agreement numbers include any recent modification or 
any agreement between third party contractors, which are both a part of the original request.  Again, I am requesting 
any agreement or contract from January 1, 2010 until the time the search for these documents commences, related to 
the detention of ICE detainees at the Etowah County Detention Center. Therefore, if there are agreements that exist 
that do not correspond to these publicly available agreement numbers, I am looking for those as well. If you require any 
further clarification, please call or email me.  
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Best, 
 
 
Caitilin Hall 
Paralegal 
Civil Rights Education and Enforcement Center (CREEC) 
104 Broadway, Suite 400 
Denver, CO  80203 
303.757.7901 
www.creeclaw.org 
 
 
 
From: ice-foia@dhs.gov [mailto:ice-foia@dhs.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 9:48 AM 
To: Caiti Hall <chall@creeclaw.org> 
Subject: ICE Clarification Request FOIA Number 2018-ICFO-03033 

 
October 24, 2017 

   
Caitilin Hall 
Civil Rights Education and Enforcement Center (CRE 
104 Broadway, Suite 400 
Denver, CO  
   
RE:     ICE FOIA Case Number 2018-ICFO-03033 
 
This e-mail is in regards to your September 29, 2017 ICE FOIA request for information regarding the Etowah County Detention 
Center ("ECDC") located at 827 Forrest Avenue, Gadsden, AL, 35901 where ICE detainees are held - see request for further details. 
 
In conducting a search for responsive records, the ICE FOIA office has determined that further clarification is needed regarding your 
request. To assist our procurement staff in the search for response documents, please provide the contract number or solicitation 
number. Please provide the ICE FOIA office with a response as soon as possible to avoid any further delay in the processing of your 
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request. If a response is not received within 10 days, your request will be administratively closed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
ICE FOIA  
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